Message from the President 2009
Fellow Marcelineans, Friends and Guests:

Welcome and thank you all for joining us as we celebrate another significant milestone in our organization’s history: after 22 yrs, Marcelineans of San Diego, Inc. (MSDI) is still alive, unified and robust!
As I commence my second year as president, I want to thank the foundation of MSDI – its officers, members and donors.  You are the lifeline of this organization.
I stood before you a year ago and laid out our organization’s commitments; commitments we have honored:  Our memberships soared to a historic high.  MSDI put smiles on the faces of children in the underserved barangays of our hometown through our Oral Health Project. We enhanced our scholarship program in San Marcelino through “Edukasyong MSDI,” which enabled us to offer four-year high school scholarships to students from underprivileged backgrounds in support of their pursuit of achieving secondary education. 
We have a lot more planned and in the works, is the “MSDI Saka-Saka Project 2009”. Our goal is to provide “tsinelas” (slippers) to children who are walking to school barefoot.  I’m confident that with your continued support we can accomplish this worthy endeavor.
We begin 2009 with optimism for a brighter future, but also with daily reminders of the challenges we face as a society, and specifically of the economic challenges confronting us.  As we have in the past, we will weather these difficult times together by  adhering to our core values, staying UNITED and resilient, and focusing on our missions of FELLOWSHIP and compassionate GIVING  to those in need specially to our poor  townmates. 
It’s been said that “we make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give”.
Again, thank you and enjoy the evening. God bless MSDI and God bless San Marcelino.
Jean D. Paje

President

